
Governance Committee Reports 

MBA’s Governance Committee has announced that the Association will elect two (2) Directors 

in October of 2024. 

 

The Committee also reports that both incumbents, Directors John C. Carini (Local 7, 

Philadelphia, PA), and Donald F. Teague (Local 82, Jamaica, NY) are running for re-election. 

 

Further details can be obtained by contacting the Home Office. 


